
RNIB – supporting blind and partially sighted people 
Registered charity number 226227 

RNIB Eye Pod Simulator at County Hall  
 
When: 21 November 2013 – 2pm to 6pm 
Where: Outside the main entrance at County Hall, Trowbridge 
 
Following the recent publication of the Vision Ahead report and its 
consideration by the Health and Wellbeing Board, RNIB has been 
working closely with different groups to bring forward 
improvements for blind and partially sighted people living in 
Wiltshire.  
 
To support this ongoing engagement in the area, RNIB is bringing 
the Eye Pod Digital Sight Loss Simulator to County Hall in 
Trowbridge for the November Health and Wellbeing Board Meeting 
to give board members the chance to experience first-hand the 
effects of the four most common causes of sight loss. 
 
A profile that provides an outline of key prevalence and public 
health statistics for the local area along with a range of policy 
recommendations and links to data sources will also be available 
at the Pod. Photos and a press release can also be sent to 
interested visitors upon request.  
 
Members of the public are also welcome to visit the Eye Pod at this 
event to experience the effects of eye conditions and learn about 
sight loss, local services and the importance of regular eye tests.  
 
For further Information visit: http://rnib.org.uk/eyepod 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Pod! 
 
Marie Jenkins 
South West Regional Campaigns Officer 
 
T: 0330 119 0621 
E: marie.jenkins@rnib.org.uk 
 
 


